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June 15, 2021 
 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

The Washington Township School District would like to welcome Mrs. Jessica McDonagh, as the Principal 
of Port Colden School.   Mrs. McDonagh was approved at last night’s Board of Education meeting.   She 
comes to Washington Township after serving as an assistant principal and principal in the Great Meadows 
School District, and she has taught English Language Arts.   Mrs. McDonagh will begin in the district on 
Monday, June 21, 2021, and we are excited for her to be a part of our school community. 
 
Thank you to our families for your continued support of the Washington Township School District.   This 
was certainly a challenging school year, but with everyone’s cooperation we were able to make it a 
success!   
 
Throughout the summer, the district will provide updates on school plans for the new school year.   
Messages will be sent via our instant messaging system to families during the summer months, so please 
continue to check for messages.    If your contact information changes over the summer, please call your 
child’s school to provide the updated information.   You may also update contact information using the 
OnCourse Connect system. 
 
Again, thank you to our school community for your support and have a wonderful summer!   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Keith T. Neuhs 
Superintendent 
 
 
 


